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Katharine Morgan/GBR

From: Katharine Morgan/GBR
Sent: 29 October 2021 10:13
To: Mark Patterson
Cc: 'Emma Baumber'; 'Weeks, Carly'
Subject: Gartree 2 Planning Application ref: 21/01600/OUT - Anglian Water Consultation 

Response 
Attachments: Anglian Water.pdf

Hi Mark,  
 
Further to the consultation response from Anglian Water (attached) in respect of the Gartree2 planning application. As 
discussed in our meeting yesterday, the project drainage engineer is in discussions with Anglian Water in respect of 
the proposed new pumping station (at Gartree2) and the increase of capacity at the facility at Foxton. In addition, the 
project drainage engineer has provided the following response:    
 
All the issues over downstream capacity etc are being dealt with by the ongoing discussions we are having with 
Anglian Water. Access to the existing assets is covered, and the location of the new pumping station is in Anglian 
Water’s control. 
 
In terms of the possible diversions, we may need a minor diversion, but this will probably be dealt with as part of the 
new pumping station works. We are also discussing this with AW as part of ongoing discussions. 
 
I trust this clarifies the matters identified in the AW response, however should you require any further information 
please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Katharine  
 
Katharine Morgan MRTPI 
Associate I Planning I Development & Strategic Advisory  
Direct: +44(0) 113 233 7469 
Mobile: +44(0) 786 026 1906 
katharine.morgan@cushwake.com  
 
Yorkshire & North East 
St Paul’s House 23 Park Square South, Leeds, LS1 2ND 
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You may have received my email at a time that does not match your typical working hours.  We work flexibly at Cushman & Wakefield, 
and many people are part of global teams; please do not feel obliged to respond at a time that’s inconvenient for you. 
 


